
 

Youth in Action Night 

Hosted by ​ ​SOMS/MMS Students for Social Change Club 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
  

 
All members of the community are welcome and encouraged to attend! 

 
Questions can be directed to Ms. Rivera (​ srivera@somsd.k12.nj.us​ ) and Ms. Felder (​ jfelder@somsd.k12.nj.us​ )  
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